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Dear parents and carers,  
I hope you were able to enjoy our two week break. Our children 
returned to school with a spring in their step despite the frosty 
mornings and have had a tremendous week of learning. This is my 
favourite term for lots of reasons but mainly because of  the festive 
season. We are all very much hoping that this year we can celebrate 
Christmas with you by holding carol concerts and nativity plays. We 
will update you with our plans as soon as we can.  
Have a wonderful weekend and enjoy the fireworks!  
 

emma.hardysmith@saca.theplt.org.uk  
Follow me on Twitter @StAnnes_EHS  
 

ACTIVE TRAVEL BIKE & SCOOTER LOAN SCHEME 

We are very excited to launch our bike and scooter loan scheme. We have a number of bikes and 
scooters for chidlren to use at school duirng speciific times and to boorow to use at home. If you 
do not have access to bkies and scooters, we would like to offer you thte opportunity to use our 
school equipment. Please see the flyer below for details of the equipment we have and how to 
book. 

CHRISTMAS FAIR 

The PTFA are very excited to announce that this year (Covid regulations permitted) we can hold our ever 
popular Christmas fair.  We are already very busy organising the event but we need your help!  We are 
looking for volunteers to help out with organising and running this large event as we can’t do it without 
volunteers.  Any help you can give would be grateful appreciated.  Please get in touch with Becky Fowler or 
Abby Fox or email stannesptfa@gmail.com for any further information. 
We are also wishing to hold a raffle and therefore if you own a local business or know someone who does 
and may be willing to donate a raffle prize this would be fantastic.  Please can any prize donations be handed 
into either site reception or if in the form of a voucher these can be emailed to stannesptfa@gmail.com.   

SCHOOL GATEWAY APP 

We are using a new booking and payment system for items such as Breakfast Club and future sports clubs 
and would like parents to download the app. This link will get you started: 
https://login.schoolgateway.com/0/auth/register 
It is very important that the email address you use to register is the same as the one we use to contact you 
– if you are in any doubt please ask us to check our data system for you. Please contact the school if your 
details have changed.  

BREAKFAST CLUB   

Our Breakfast club has had a very successful term and is continue to grow. 
The children love the breakfasts and have a super start to the day. Sessions 
are held at our West Wick site and are open to all children. Sessions start 
from 7:30am. There is a shuttle bus provided to transport our Hewish children 
across at the start of the day. Each session costs £3.50 or £4.25 including 
transport to Hewish. Sessions can be booked and paid for via the School 
Gateway app. If you would like more information, please contact the school office.  

 
We are still looking to recruit a lunchtime supervisor to ensure our children have a lovely active lunchtime. If 
you are interested in joining our very friendly and supportive staff team, please contact the school for more 
detail. If you would like to volunteer at the school, we would love to welcome you. Please contact the school 
office for more details.   

REMINDERS  

As the weather turns colder, please ensure your children have NAMED coats in school. We will ensure 
children get outside throughout the day in all weathers so warm clothing is essential. Please remember that 
all children should follow our uniform policy at all times. Jewellery should not be worn including wrist bands. 
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Very small, discrete round studs can be worn. No hoops should be worn at all. Children will be reminded not 
to wear any unsuitable or large earrings and may be asked to remove them. Please support your child in 
wearing the correct school uniform at all times.  

NUT-FREE SCHOOL 

I know this is always on the newsletter but it is VERY important. Please can we remind everyone 
that we are a nut-free school and that snacks and lunch boxes must not contain anything nutty, 
including chocolate hazelnut spreads like Nutella and peanut butter. This is to ensure the safety 
of our children who can have severe allergic reactions to nuts. Your consideration and co-
operation is greatly appreciated. 
 

SCHOOL PLACES SEPTEMBER 2022  

If you are looking for a school place for your child in September 2022 or you know someone who is looking 
for a school place, please remember that the closing date for applications is 15th January 2022. Please spread 
the word about our November open mornings.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DIARY DATES 

Tuesday 23rd November – Tulip Photography - Individual & siblings – non-school siblings from 8.15am 
@H & from 3-3.45pm @WW 

TERM 2 VALUE - COMPASSION 

 
Our Value for this term is 
compassion. Please see the 
attached home value sheet to 
share with your children.  
At school we will be focusing on 
how we show compassion for 
others. This week we explored the 
importance of noticing a need.  
 
 
 



 


